
Fugere, Raymond G.
4/18/2014 8:15:58 AM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Proposed Substation Schedule 

I had to shift it a day to get the rooms I needed

Raymond G. Fugere, P.E.
Program & Project Supervisor 
Safety and Enforcement Division 
320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 
Office (213)576-7015
"It is easy to lie with statistics, but it is hard to tell the truth without them."

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith fmailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, April 18, 2014 8:10 AM 
To: Fugere, Raymond G.
Subject: Re: Proposed Substation Schedule

Ray,

Thank you for sending. I will have comments to you by early next week. One question Denise's presentation at 
the CPUC meeting mentioned June 17 and 18. Has it been moved to later in week?

Meredith

On Apr 18, 2014, at 7:32 AM, "Fugere, Raymond G."
<ravmond.fugere@.cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov» wrote:

John and Meredith:
Attached is a draft schedule for the substation event that SED is planning on holding. Please send me your 
comments by April 23 if possible.

Here is my train of thoughts on the schedule and questions.

Opening comments from a Commissioner or Paul Clanon

Followed by a two presentations one on the Metcalf event and then the NERC standards

o The Metcalf so people know why we are here and what happened

o The NERC standards to show that something is being done
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§ Is SCE or PG&E willing to make this presentation?

After the presentations there would be a Q&A about the NERC standards

o Would it be possible to have somebody from each utility be available to answer questions?

Panel discussion on standards and security.

o Is there a benefit or to having two panels, one physical and one cyber?

Also, the second day's agenda would not be made public, nor will I post it on the daily calendar. Thank you for 
your time and please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Ray

Raymond G. Fugere, P.E.
Program & Project Supervisor 
Safety and Enforcement Division 
320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 
Office (213)576-7015
"It is easy to lie with statistics, but it is hard to tell the truth without them."

<Substation Security Agenda.docx>

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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